

1675 Green Road Ann Arbor, MI 48105-2530

T 734.662.3246 800.653.2483 F 734.662.8083 mml.org

To: Members of the MML Liability & Property Pool

From: Michael J. Forster, Fund Administrator

Date: September 11, 2023

Subject: Pool Director Election

RECEIVED

SEP 1 3 2023

CITY OF HARTFORD

## Dear Pool Member:

Enclosed is your ballot for this year's Board of Directors election. Three (3) incumbent Directors have agreed to seek re-election. You may also write in one or more candidates if you wish.

A brief biographical sketch of each candidate is provided for your review.

I hope you will affirm the work of the Nominating Committee by returning your completed ballot in the enclosed return envelope, no later than November 10<sup>th</sup>. Alternately, you may complete your ballot online:

Go to <u>www.mml.org</u>. At the top of the page, hover over *Programs & Services* and select *Risk Management* from the drop-down list. Next, look for the *Jump To* panel and select *Liability & Property Pool*. The ballot link is on the next page, in the *Jump To* panel, under *Online Forms*.

The MML Liability & Property Pool is owned and controlled by its members. Your comments and suggestions on how we can serve you better are very much appreciated. Thank you again for your membership in the Pool, and for participating in the election of your governing board.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Forster Pool Administrator mforster@mml.org

We love where you live.



## THE CANDIDATES Three-year terms beginning January 1, 2024



George Bosanic, City Manager, City of Greenville

George has nearly 35 years of experience as a municipal official with over 30 years serving as the city manager of the City of Greenville. George has served in leadership roles on numerous local boards and commissions over the years and is a past board member of the MML Workers' Compensation Fund Board. He is a member of the Michigan Local Government Management Association and International City Management Association. George is seeking re-election to his second term.



Sue Osborn, Mayor, City of Fenton

Sue has over thirty-eight years of experience as a municipal official, serving as mayor of the City of Fenton for the last twenty-five. She was appointed to Fenton's city council in 1985 and has been a continuous member since that time. Previously, she was a member of the Planning Commission from 1978-1985. Sue is a member of the Michigan Association of Mayors, a member of the National League of Cities and serves as Vice-Chair of the FAIR (Finance, Administration and Intergovernmental Affairs) for the National League of Cities. She is also active in several local and regional civic organizations. Sue is seeking re-election to her fourth term.



David Post, Village Manager, Village of Hillman

Dave has more than twenty-eight years' experience as a municipal official, serving as the manager in the Village of Hillman. Dave is a past member of the Michigan Municipal League Board of Trustees and several MML committees. He is currently a member of the Northeast Michigan Council of Governments board and is active in several local and regional civic organizations, including the Communities First Fund (chair), the Hillman Community Radio board and the Wheels Car Club. Dave is seeking re-election to his fourth term.